
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Friday, November 22, 2024. 

______ Monday is the deadline for entering the Reflections Art Contest. This year the theme  
is “Accepting Imperfection”.  Gateway artists, this is a chance to express your creativity 
through dance choreography, film production, literature, music composition, photography, 
or visual arts. For more information go to the Gateway PTSA website. Check out the posters 
with the QR code for the submission form. To enter, email your artwork with the submission 
form to the PTSA president (president@gatewayptsa.org) by Monday. November 24. 

______ Let’s make the hallways safe for everyone by walking on the right, avoiding pushing, 
and not linking arms with friends. It’s important to keep the flow of traffic moving and to 
respect each other’s personal space. We all have a role to play in hallway safety! 

______ Starting on December 2 and ending on December 6, Gateway middle school is 
gladly hosting the GOAT drive. This donation drive will help the school raise non-perishable 
food donations to help fill the food bank, and toys for elementary age students. Make sure 
that the toys are new and unwrapped. For the class that raises the most donations they will 
win a cookie decorating party. Make sure to donate in your second period class to win!  

______ The following clubs meet Monday after school: Fiber Arts, Chess & Board Games, 
and Study.  Please arrange transportation in advance or sign up for the Activity Bus by the 
end of 8th Grade lunch if you need a ride home. 

______ The Gateway boys soccer team lost 2-1 with an amazing corner kick scored by the 
kicker Haasyan Sudharsan with no assists. The boys got better as the game went on. Great 
first game. The girls team also lost the game but fought very hard against a tough team.  The 
Coaches are very proud of both teams!  Go GUARDIANS! 

______ Monday is Sports Photo day.  Please bring your picture packets with payment 
enclosed to practice and give them to the photographer.  If you’re on a sports team and  did 
not receive a packet, please come to the Office and pick one up. 

______ If you are interested in Girls Basketball or Co-Ed Wrestling, please complete the 
required documents on FinalForms and make sure you have a current physical on file.  
Girls Basketball is open to 7th and 8th grade girls, and tryouts start on January 21st.  Co-Ed 
Wrestling is a no cut sport open to all students and practice begins on February 19. This is 
also a great time to catch up on assignments and improve your grades.   

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 
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